
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Special DALRRD Departmental Bargaining 

Forum - 8 August 2024 
 

Demarcation: Johannesburg and Vryburg Deeds Offices 

The employer reported that it is in the process of opening offices in Vryburg and Johannesburg. The 

employer would take certain functions of sectional title deeds to the two mentioned offices. The aim is to 

bring service delivery closer to clients. The two offices would start to work from 1 April 2025. This process 

would necessitate a transfer of employees to the two offices. Parties agreed to establish two task teams 

with two representatives per party. The task teams will focus on the issues of transferring employees, 

which will be at the cost of the employer. The task team would first ask for volunteers and others will be 

seconded. No employee will be forced to be transferred. Vacant posts will be advertised. 

 

The PSA noted the report and requested to be provided with the total number of employees to work at 

Vryburg office. The employer agreed to provide the requested information by 16 August 2024. Members 

will be informed of developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, LAND REFORM, AND RURAL 

DEVELOPMENT (DALRRD) 

15-08-2024 

 
 


